
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2012 

 

DIFFERENT SCHEDULE THIS WEEK:  Late Start Wednesday, Dec 12 

 
TUTORING AFTER SCHOOL TODAY:  (ALL SESSIONS ARE 3:00-4:00) 

 

Extra Help In Math         Extra Help English                 Extra Help In Health 

Miss Crane  G-214                          Mr. Albert  C-5                               Mr. Shakir S-2 

 
 

GENERAL   

 

HEALTH OFFICE: When you are ill, you must get a pass from your teacher to come up to the Health 

Office.  It is there that contact will be made with your parents/guardians to arrange for you to go home.  

Do not call or text your parents or guardians from the classroom expecting to be summoned to the 

Health Office.   

 

DO YOU WANT TO SEE YOUR CLASSMATES SHOW OFF THEIR TALENT? Bring five dollars to 

room D-4 during first brunch or lunch to reserve a seat in "A Little Goes a Long Way's" talent show! 

There will be two shows, December 12 & 13 at 6pm in the A lecture hall. Tickets are $10 at the door so 

be sure to get yours now! The money raised will go to the Homeless Shelter. See you there! 

 

LOST AND FOUND:  If you have lost an item this semester check out the tables outside the Health 

Office on Friday.  Any items not claimed will be turned over to a charity on Wednesday, December 19. 

 

ATTENTION STUDENTS:  Please return borrowed Canyon High School "T" Shirts washed & folded in 

order to pick up your Shirt/Top.  All Dress Code Violation Shirts" left in SRC will be donated to Charity 

12/19/2012. 

 

ACADEMIC AWARD RECIPIENTS:  If you did not attend the ceremony, please go to the Assistant 

Principals Office no later than Thursday, December 19 to pick up your award.  They will be available 

before and after school, and during lunch and brunch.  Congratulations! 

 

LIBRARY:  Have you checked the due date of your library book? You can find it inside the front cover. 

Remember to return or renew your books on time and avoid annoying fines that start to add up quickly. 

The book drop is located inside the library at the circulation desk. 

  

NO STUDENT SUMMONS DURING FINAL EXAMS:  STUDENTS please note, there are NO student 

summons delivered during Final Exams.  Please do NOT call your parents and ask them to excuse you 

early for any reason.  The Attendance Office WILL NOT deliver student summons during Final Exams 

to remove you from class.  All students need to stay during the entire final exam period out of respect 

for all the other classes in exams. 



BAND MEMBERS:  Please CHECK THE LOST AND FOUND located just opposite the Health Office for 

any items you may have left behind.  Many items were placed in there recently, all coming from Band. 

 

WINTER FORMAL COURT VOTING IS OPEN this week.  Go to www.tallyspace.com .  Winter Formal  

court will be announced before winter break. 

 

SPANISH HONOR SOCIETY:  If you participated in the Pampered Chef fundraiser in any way, the 

orders will be here on Thursday, December 13 at lunch in D-2.  Make sure to pick up the orders you 

collected so that you have them for the holidays! GRACIAS!! 

 

SENIORS 

 

ATTENTION CSF SENIORS-You are eligible for a $1000 essay contest scholarship. To find out more 

about this scholarship, stop by the library or counseling office to pick up paper work. The completed 

essay is December 22nd, so pick up the paperwork ASAP. 

 

http://www.tallyspace.com/

